Dr. Anny Sauvageau M.D.

Chief Medical Examiner

Alberta Justice and Solicitor General

7007 116th Street

Edmonton, Alberta T6H 5R8

Re: Medical Examiner's Report on our son, Greg Michael Price's death

Dear Dr. Sauvageau,

We have now received and reviewed the information we were able to obtain as result of our FOIP request. It was also noted that there were some records with-held from us as well. It was noteworthy that while there was an extensive file of information along with the request by the ME's office of Dr. there was next to none from Dr.

Previously you wrote asking if we had any written evidence of pre-surgery swelling and I indicated that we did not but that I had heard it being noted by Dr. while in his office with Greg 2 days before the surgery. Since my letter to you, and during a family meeting with the people at HQCA and with Dr. of AHS l), we understood Dr. to say that he had seen written notes indicating pre-surgery swelling. We take this as further evidence that the ME's report is indeed in error and from my perspective, fundamentally flawed.

I also noted in the information we obtained through FOIP, that the file was forwarded on to the FRB but saw no evidence that you or your office recommended a FRB hearing as I understood was going to happen. Did you request or recommend the public inquiry or simply pass on the file? You will know that they declined to have the inquiry without any explanation to us at this point in time.

Yours sincerely,

Dave Price

MILED JUNE 21/2013